Minutes of the Advisory Committee Meeting of Directorate of Student Placement and

Alumni Relations (DSPAR)

The meeting of the Advisory Committee of Directorate of Student Placement and Alumni
Relations (DSPAR) was held on 09 August 2024 at 12.30 pm in the Professor Room, ‘D’ Block,
Directorates Building, Goa University.

Following members attended meeting:
Dr. Rupesh E. Patre,

Prof. Sunder Dhuri,

Dr. Anthony A. A. Viegas,

Dr. Alaknanda P. Shringare,

Dr. Narayan Parab,

. Dr. Pinky Pawaskar,

Shri. Shashikant A. Morajkar

Dr. Harip Kanapuri and Dr. Arvind Haldankar sought a leave of absence.

Dir-DSPAR welcomed all the members, the following was discussed and deliberated during the
meeting:

1.

It was recommended to have registration fees of Rs. 500 for the Alumni meet. The amount
received may be utilized for welfare of the students.

Committee decided to conduct various activities/programs like inviting speakers to conduct
workshop for enhancing skills of the students and also to conduct Lecture series on various
topics for the benefit of students.

. The Director, DSPAR informed that the tentative schedule of the Alumni meet has already

been prepared. The committee unanimously decided to create more awareness of the
alumni meet through social media and electronic media. Some of the members of the
committee recommended to prepare teaser/video with an appeal of Honorable Vice
Chancellor of the University to the Alumni of the Goa University. It was also decided to
take help of DDLI to create the video.

It was also recommended to invite resource person/celebrity from Sports or Entertainment
sector to address the Alumni.

. It was decided to send the invite to the Alumni of the Goa University based on the email

IDs received from the Program Director during the last year. It was also decided to inform
the Alumni from the list to send the invite to their friends to participate in the meet. AR-



PR was given the responsibility of sending the invite to the Alumni. Dr. Narayan Parab/
Dr. Pinky Pawaskar to send a draft of the email and flyer to AR-PR to send to the
Alumni/Program Director by the end of August.

6. The committee decided to include the members of the Career Counselling Cell in the
organizing committee of the Alumni meet.

7. It was decided to conduct the Alumni meet either at Taliegao Community Hall or Dr
Shyama Prasad Mukherjee Indoor Stadium for the meet, after taking due approval from the
Higher Authorities. AR-PR was given the responsibility to book the auditorium.

8. To conduct the Cultural program during the meet, it was unanimously decided to take Ms.
Mamta Verlekar on board as the coordinator.

9. The committee decided to prepare the flyer well in advance for better preparation for the
Alumni meet. Dr. Narayan Parab was given the responsibility to prepare the flyer.

(Dr. Ru&i;%

Director, DSPAR

The meeting ended with thanks to all.



